
GVDGC meeting minutes 11/27/23 at Copeka Coffee

Present: Tim Gossage, Levi Lowery, Josh Fritz, Kent Slawson, Landon Fledderjohn, Bryce Hein,
Emery Mcgraw, Quien Gallegos, Chuck Morris.

TAGS: Last tags will be 12/16/23 12:00 in Palisade and will include a chili cook off. Levi will talk
to Play-it-Again Sport about gift certificates for the chili cook off, top score, top woman, and top
Junior. First tags is tentatively scheduled for 1/13/24 at Watson Island depending on when the
tags are available.

PALISADE AWAKENING: PDGA A/B tier event, 3/9-10/2024. $1000 sponsorship is approved
from the Palisade tee-sign fund and $500 from the GVDGC general fund. Outback Steakhouse
is the main sponsor. Tim is looking for a volunteer coordinator, possibly Jessi.

PEAKS AND VALLEYS: Peaks and Valleys will be run by Josh Fritz in the name of GVDGC next
summer. Landon will work on coming up with a way to use the club’s Paypal account. Josh will
schedule a meeting specifically for Peaks to get all of the TDs on board.

TREASURER REPORT: The club currently has $1500 in the general account and $200 in the
Palisade tee-sign account. Tim has collected $2000 for the Palisade tee-sign account with
$1200 outstanding (sponsors have been contacted). There are three signs unsold at this time.
Anyone with sponsorship ideas, please contact Tim. Levi will contact The Chop Shop about their
interest. The spreadsheet for the Palisade tee-signs has been shared with Levi and Josh on
Google Sheets.

CITY OF GJ REPORT: Levi talked about how slow the City is progressing with course updates
at Watson.However, things continue to get done slowly. We can continue to expect upgrades at
Watson including irrigation and grass eventually, The City has installed seven bridges at
Matchett Park. A long discussion ensued about finishing the tee signs at Watson. Levi agreed
this topic will need a sub-committee and will organize a separate meeting.

BOARD ISSUES:
501C3 - Landon will take over administration of this task from Nigel.
CONSTITUTION: Tim and Josh will meet to edit and update the constitution.
BOARD SIZE: We discussed the size of the board for GVDGC. It was decided that there

would be no cap unless there becomes an overwhelming need. Bryce has stepped down as
Treasurer but would like to stay on the board in an at-large capacity. Quien Gallegos expressed
interest in joining the board and specifically would like to be on the Watson sub-committee. This
was approved.

FACEBOOK PAGE: It was discussed whether we should continue with an open format
for our Facebook page. There has been much drama in the past but it has been moderated
reasonably well lately. We decided an open page is the most benefit to the most people.

MEETINGS: The next meeting is scheduled for 1/8/24, 6:00. The venue is to be
announced. Josh will create a place on the website to post these and following minutes.


